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Executive Director
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Kevin Williams, Deputy Director

Division of Materials Safety,

Security, State, and Tribal Programs

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, T8-E18
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Williams:

Enclosed is a copy of the revisions to the proposed Oklahoma Department of Environmental
Quality, Title 252, Oklahoma Administrative Code {OAC), Chapter 410, Radiation Management
rules. The proposed revisions will be made available for public comment on August 15, 2019,
with a request for comments in a thirty (30) day period. We request NRC's comments within
sixty (60) days of receipt. The proposed regulations are identified by line-infline-out text and
correspond to the following equivalent amendments to NRC's regulations.

Rats ID Title State Section
s 2013-2 “Distribution of Source Material OAC 252:410-10-1
to Exempt Persons and to General (b)(7)
Licensees and Revision of General OAC 252:410-10-40

License and Exemptions”, 10 CFR
Parts 30, 40, and 70 (78 FR 32310},
that was due for Agreement State
adoption by August 27, 2016.

e 2018-1 Medical Use of Byproduct Material- OAC 252:410-10-30
Medical Event Definitions, Training OAC 252:410-10-32
and Experience, and Clarifying OAC 252:410-10-35
Amendments, 10 CFR Parts 30,32 and
35

o 2018-2 Miscellaneous Corrections — 0AC252:410-10-37
Organizational Changes, 10 CFR OAC 252:410-10-40
Parts 37, 40, 70, and 71 OAC 252:410-10-70

OAC 252:410-10-71

A revision is being made to better organize, clarify, and update the regulations in OAC 252:410
10-32 [10 CFR Part 32). The renaming of subparts C and D and the movement of Sec. 32.72
and 32.74 from subpart B to subpart C. These two sections are being moved because they do
not cover generally licensed items.

A revision is being made to OAC 252:410-1-7(a) [10 CFR]. The incorporation by reference date
is being changed from January 1, 2016 to January 1, 2019,
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We believe that adoption of these revisions satisfies the compatibility and health and safety
categories established in the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS)
Procedure SA-200.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (405) 702-5155 or
Mike.Broderick@deq.ok.gov.

Sincerely,

Sfutory AT

Mike Broderick

Environmental Programs Manager
Radiation Management Section
Land Protection Division

MB/mr/kc
Enclosures: As stated



